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July 5, 2024 
 
 
The Honorable Jolene Ivey  
Chair 
Prince George’s County Council 
Wayne K. Curry County Administration Building 
1301 McCormick Drive 
Largo, Maryland 20774 
 
Dear Chair Ivey: 
 
 Enclosed for the County Council's consideration is a Resolution to approve a multi-year 
Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) to clearly allocate the Board of Education of Prince 
George’s County’s (PGCPS), Prince George’s County’s (the County), the Interagency 
Commission on School’s (IAC), and the Maryland Stadium Authority’s (MSA) roles, rights and 
responsibilities with respect to funding and oversight for the PGCPS Alternative Construction 
Financing/Public-Private Partnership (Phase 2 Project).   
 
 On October 31, 2022, PGCPS issued RFQ (No. DCP001-23, Public-Private Partnership 
for Blueprint Schools Phase II: Design, Construction, Financing, and Maintenance of Six Prince 
George’s County Public Schools) to respondents that were short-listed from the RFQ.  On 
September 7, 2023, the selected proponent was identified.   
The selected proponent under the RFP will enter into a public-private partnership agreement with 
PGCPS. As part of the agreement, PGCPS, IAC, MSA, and the County, will enter into an MOU 
to allocate the roles, rights, and responsibilities with respect to the funding and oversight of the 
ACF/Public-Private Partnership (Phase 2 Project).  
 
 The Council's favorable consideration of this Resolution is greatly appreciated. If you 
have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact John E. Erzen, Deputy Chief of Staff to 
Chief of Staff, Joy A. Russell, at (301) 952-5980. 
 
  
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Angela Alsobrooks 
      County Executive 
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